
 

Dear RBS Families -    

 

Every Friday, Pizza is available for purchase. We ask families to send in money two times a year 

to cover the cost from September - January and then February- June.  (There are 17 Fridays 

during the second time period.)   Pizza for the second half will begin on Friday, February 1st. 

This form and payment is for February 1, 2019 - June 14, 2019 

If you would like to participate, please determine how many slices your child would like to have 

each week.  Then complete the information below.  Any questions please ask the team or call 

Katie Hardgrove, Principal, or Sherri Leen, Administrative Assistant.  Please help us out by 

sending in CASH.  That is how we pay for the Pizza.  Thank you!!!! 

 

 

Childs Name:         Class Room:   

 

 

Please check which option your child would like: 

 

  1 Slice a week - Cost will be for 17 Fridays: $25.00 

 

  2 Slices a week- Cost will be for 17 Fridays: $50.00 

 

  3 Slices a week - Cost will be for 17 Fridays: $75.00 

 

Please send in CASH with your form.   

 

Forms and payment are due by Wednesday, January 23rd.    
 

 

Rock Brook School Pizza Order Form 

February 1, 2019 - June 14, 2019 

Rock Brook School Pizza Order Form 

February 1, 2019 - June 14, 2019 / 17 Fridays 


